CAPE FEAR BALLROOM DANCERS EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING

April 26, 2009
Present:  Gene Reynolds, Janet King, Drew Ziegler, Sandra Peterson, Billy Peterson, Carol Conklin, Hazel Hinton, and Ann Bailey.

The meeting was called to order by President Gene Reynolds.  This meeting was held to discuss the club’s financial problems.  The following topics were discussed:


Raise Revenue

· Increase dues to $50 for a whole year,  and $25 for half year if a new member.  All members rejoining will be charged $50.

· Monthly Dances – Increase to $10 members, $15 nonmembers starting in July 2009

· Dinner Dance for Jun 2009 - $40 members, $50 nonmembers

     Ideas to Lower Expenses

· Change number of formals – 2, 3, or 4

· One month off – June/July in 2010

· Use e-mail when possible instead of mail

Janet King said she would send out reservation forms for the dinner dances.

Ann will do the public service announcements when I get their addresses.

Drew Ziegler suggested we get a Web site which the board concurred.  

Next year we will go back to having our dances the 3rd Saturday of the month rather than try and schedule around other public events.

Hazel Hinton announced that Roland Bersch Senior will have a dance at the Prince Charles Hotel on Tuesday nights, lesson at 8:00 pm and dance at 9:00 pm.

She also said that the hotel would rent us the ballroom for $300 for our monthly dances

which we voted against. 

The meeting was adjourned.

Ann Bailey Secretary

